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High School Students Can Request Letter Grades 
The Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) regarding the coronavirus 
was amended May 5. Two changes were made. 

1. 9-12 grade students may request letter grades for second 
semester 2020. 

2. The instructional supply reimbursement was clarified. 

 

Financial Aid Applications & College Admissions 
Prompt Change in Grading Policy 

Any 9-12 grade student may request a letter grade in writing 
(e.g., email) to the teacher no later than Friday, May 22 in lieu of 
pass/no pass. The letter grade will be no less than the grade 
posted on the third quarter report card. The District will inform 
high school students and families of this policy including the due 
date.  

Submit Instructional Supply Reimbursements Electronically 

Bargaining Unit members may begin utilizing the 2020-2021 $200 instructional supply reimbursement in 
the 2019-2020 school year. (Article XII.3 Wages p. 20)  

a. Bargaining Unit members will complete the District Reimbursement Form for consumable 
instructional supplies purchased. 

b. Bargaining Unit members will complete the District Reimbursement Form including the Asset 
Tracking Section for equipment purchased. Any equipment reimbursed by the District is 
property of the District, and joint ownership does not apply. 

c. The total reimbursement for supplies and/or equipment will not exceed the $200.  

d. The District Reimbursement Form must be sent (e.g., U.S.P.S. or electronically) including all 
receipts to Finance at the District office for payment and proper asset tracking. The 
reimbursement form is available on the District website on the Finance page. Reimbursement 
forms may be turned in until January 31, 2021. The reimbursement will be processed in a 
timely manner.  

Summer School Discussion Continue Next Week 
Nearly 600 summer school surveys were submitted. The responses were reviewed prior to today’s 
discussions. Bargaining Chairperson David Navar (WGE) and Executive Director Kathy Schlotz met with 
the District concerning summer school plans. Assistant Superintendent Kaivan Yuen reviewed the initial 
plans to offer distance learning summer school at all levels. The District and the Association agreed to 
meet again Tuesday, May 12  to discuss working conditions for the summer.  


